
Royal Bhutanese Embassy, New Delhi on 24th January 2023. 

  
Prof. Sudhir Kumar & Mr. Verinder Sharma visited Royal Bhutanese Embassy 
on 24th January 2023 and had interaction with Mr. Karma Wangdi (Attaché 
Education). Meeting was fruitful and the Mr. Karma showed his willingness to 
visit JUIT and ensured that he will support us to develop the relations with the 
Department of Adult and Higher Education. In this context we shall increase 
our outreach approach in Bhutan. Mr. Karma was happy to know about the 
alumni and existing Bhutanese students of JUIT.  

 


